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Meridian Newsletter 

 
 

  

Term 4 

Monday 22nd February – 

 Thursday 1st April 

Term 5 

Monday 19th April – Friday 

28th May 

 

Thursday 

1st 

April 

2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I can’t believe it’s the end of term already!  The last few weeks have raced by.  It has been so lovely 
having all the children back in school and seeing them enjoying being with their teachers and 
friends again.  Thank you to everyone who has supported us this term by following the expectations 
in place to keep everyone safe. 
 
School Uniform 
We are looking forward to seeing all the children back in their school uniforms after Easter.  If your 
child wishes to bring in another jumper or hoodie in case they get cold, this is fine.  However, this 
should not be instead of their usual blue school jumper.  We are noticing a lot of children in Years 5 
and 6 that are only wearing hoodies to school – please can we ask that they start to wear their blue 
jumpers/cardigans again please.  School uniform expectations  
 
Drop off times 
There are an increasing number of children in Year 5 and 6 that are arriving at school very early.  
This morning there were many children lining up from 8.15am.  This means that they are 
unsupervised for 20 minutes outside the school grounds.  If your children are walking to school 
independently or you are dropping them off to wait independently, please can you ensure that they 
are not arriving before 8.30am so that they are safe.  Thank you for your support with this. 
 
Assistant Headteacher 
Congratulations to Miss. Roberts who successfully interviewed to become our second Assistant 
Headteacher at Meridian.  She has been doing this role in an acting capacity since September and 
will now be officially in this role.  She will continue to teach and have leadership time to lead on 
English, Learning Behaviours and support me in developing the curriculum across the school.  Well 
done Miss. Roberts! 
 
I hope you have a wonderful Easter break and look 
forward to seeing you next term. 
 
Take care and best wishes 

 
Claire Westcott  
Headteacher 
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https://www.meridianschool.co.uk/parents/uniform
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TERM DATES 
2020/2021 

 
Term 4 

Monday 22nd February – Thursday 1st April 
 

Term 5 
Monday 19th April – Friday 28th May 

Monday 19th April – school closed for staff 
training 

Tuesday 20th April – school closed for staff 
training 

Children back to school on Wednesday 21st 
April 

 
Term 6 

Monday 7th June – Friday 23rd July 
 

FINAL TWO INSET DAYS ARE: 
Monday 19th April 
Tuesday 20th April 

 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 
01.04.21   End of term 4 
16.04.21   New Reception school allocations to 
parents 
19.04.21   School Closed for Staff Training 
20.04.21   School Closed for Staff Training 
21.04.21   Children back to school for term 5 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Sun Safety 
 
Hopefully the weather will start to warm up over the 
next few weeks which means that it is important that 
all children have water bottles in school to keep 
hydrated. 
 
Children are able to bring in sun hats (named please) 
and sun cream.  If they bring in sun cream, they will 
need to be able to apply this independently as we are 
unable to help them with this. 

OPAL 
 
As part of our plan to support children re-connecting with  
each other and supporting positive playtimes.  The  
children have been amazing with their imaginative play.   
Once the COVID-19 restrictions reduce,  
we will be able to start to ask for loose parts  
again for the children to play with. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
It has been so lovely to see them playing and 
laughing together! 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


